
                    

COVID-19 
  

The Frank M. Tejeda Veterans Home is reporting six (6) confirmed cases of 
Covid-19 among their residents. One of those 6 cases passed away earlier this 
week.  The facility is waiting on results from all of the residents and staff 
members. 
  
  
Total for Wilson County as of April 15, 2020 
  
17 Confirmed cases 
6 Recovered 
1 Death 
  
I have a request into the Texas Veterans Land Board, who oversees all Texas 
State Veterans Homes, for more information on this developing situation. 
  
I urge everyone to please continue to take every effort to stay safe. Please 
continue to practice social distancing measures as well as wearing a mask when 
venturing outside your home. 
  

“Stay Home-Stay Safe” 
  
Additional Covid-19 information: 
  
Information about COVID-19, as well as coronavirus-related Floresville city 
offices closures and restrictions are available at www.floresvilletx.gov 
  

  

Floresville Mayor 
Cissy Gonzalez-Dippel 
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